UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C 20555

August 22, 1979

NOTE TO: Fred Hebdon

As agreed to during the various discussions we
have had,the following items are forwarded for
your use,

1. Information Report to the Commissioners
SECY R-74-95, dated December 19, 1973,

2. Information Report to the Commissioners
SECY-R-74-132, dated March 5, 1974,

3. Package of Board Notices concerning Davis
Besse,

4. Draft of TMI-2 Transfer Package, dated
September 19, 1978,

5. Final Transfer Package on TMI-2,
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